

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

28th April 2017

Dear Parents/carers,

UNIFORMITY Clothing Ltd

Further to our letter of 31st March informing you of the change to Uniformity Clothing Limited as our new uniform supplier, we enclose a letter from Mr Terry Pace introducing himself and Uniformity which includes an outline of the shop opening times, online ordering procedure and methods of delivery.

The online ordering system goes live on Tuesday 2nd May and can be found by following the link below:

www.uniformityschools.com

A sizing pack will be available in school from Friday 5th May, so that parents can check sizes prior to making a purchase. The opening times for this will be:

- Monday, Wednesday and Friday 8.30am to 8.45am
- Tuesday and Friday 3pm to 4.30pm

Please call into the school office should you wish to check any sizes, where the Admin team will be happy to assist you.

Following discussion with parents/carers and whilst changing suppliers we have taken the opportunity to review the large bulky waterproof coat. This has been replaced by a black lightweight waterproof jacket with a gold Avalon School logo which can be comfortably worn over the school blazer.

Whilst we hope the transfer from Cains to Uniformity will be smooth and there will be continuity of service, please bear with us should there be any initial teething problems.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher





